
Department of 
Lands and Forests 
Office of the Minister 

August 28. 1990 

Dr. Thomas H. Raddall, Snr. 
44 Park Street 
Liverpool 
Queens County, N.S. 
BOT !KO 

Dear Dr. Raddall, 

PO Box 698 
Halifax, Nova Scotia 
B3J 2T9 

Our fi le no:06-89-0059-06.4B 

My colleagt.:e, the Hon. John Leefe, has indicated to me that you would 
respond positively to our suggestion to name the provincial park now 
under development at Port Joli the Thomas H. Raddall Provincial Park. 

The Government of Nova Scotia would be very honoured if you would 
agree to having this park bear your name. 

I should be grateful if you would let me know, at your earliest 
convenience, if you agree. If you do accept, I would suggest that we 
prepare a news release at any early date and I will arrange for a member 
of my staff to meet with you on its preparation. 

Yours sincerely, 

C, W. "Chuck" MacNeil 

cc: Hon. John Leefe 
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